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You'll northerners talk about snow but take a look at this!!!  

Now who get's the most snow and still can't find my (what's it called? ) OH a 
snow shovel. LOL 

Herbie Pearce 1962  

Continued on next page 

I noticed you are looking for more alumni bios.  I suggest you contact Elliot 
Gorlin.  He collected short sketches from those who attended the class of 63, 
50th reunion last October. 

Bill Anderson 

Bob Taub is coming to town for the MacWorld conference so it is time to reunite the San 
Francisco Bay Area gang from the Hix Class of 1967. We can meet either Friday night for 
Dinner or more likely Saturday noon for lunch on the Embarcadero (close 
to all sorts of public transport). 

Let us know if you can join us! 

Jim Rubins 



I probably won't be able to attend this time due to 
work commitment at H&R Block, but keep me 
informed. 

Martin Brandfon * Attorney-at-Law 

Dear HixNews 

Great job on the war memorial!!! Please update the 2nd entry after 
USMC naval gun fire school San Diego California. 

Thank you for the time you all put behind this !!! 

Matt Callaghan 1958 Editor note…the War Memorial effort is being monitored by a 
committee. I am sending your note to Joe Carfora from the class 
of 1962 who is on the board and will make the change to your 
entry! 

I can't make it either, Jim. Maybe next time I can make the connection.  

Carol Jacobson Villano 

Some of you have already heard, but let me confirm to all that we recently 
sold our North Carolina home and will be moving to Florida in mid-
April.  As we approached our 70th years, we began to feel the need to down-
size from a big house here and Florida has exactly what we’re looking for; 
one level homes and maintenance free outside (yea!).  Many have asked if 
the cold winter here in North Carolina had anything to do with it, but that’s 
merely a coincidence as we’ve been thinking about doing this for a couple of 
years now.  Plus, cold here is still a joke compared to the rest of our lives 
living up north! 

We will be relocating to Lakewood Ranch (LWR), near Sarasota and will be 
renting a home there while we build in one of LWR’s newer phases.  We’ve built 5 new houses during 46 
years of marriage and I trust this will be our last! 

Our best to all, 

Joe & Sharon Carfora 

Thanks Bob.  I have entered his location, which was previously missing, as CONUS… 

Joe 



Great  job, Bob! 

Charley Hearon 1971 

I just viewed the video "Hicksville Then and Now." It brought many smiles of remembrances of my 
"wonder years" growing up in Hicksville. Then many tears evolved when I 
got to the "In Memoriam" section.  My demographic was permanently af-
fected by the Vietnam War, and the tragic loss of so many of our class-
mates. 

Your requests for suggestions for future newsletters coincided perfectly 
with the memories evoked by the video, particularly anecdotes about my 
teachers.  We were very fortunate to have had some really wonderful and 
dedicated men and women guide us through our growth years.   Although 
the particulars about any story would primarily resonate with those of us 
who knew those teachers, they might also inspire others to share their own 
cherished and amusing tales. 

Thanks 

Howie Berkowitz 1966 

Dear Classmates  

Below is a hyperlink that will take you to a video I created called Hicksville Then & Now.  

Click on the hyperlink and you should be taken to view the video on You Tube.  

Thanks and enjoy...  

love yah bob  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jacJ_v0ceuU#t=2 

Bob, What a great job you did with the Hicksville “Then & Now” Video! Spent 
an unusually dreary OC, Ca morning watching this and reliving times spent in 
these places. 

Donna Lombardy LaFramboise 1966 

Just saw your YouTube video on the history of Hicksville.  It brought back 
so many memories.  Thanks. It was a great video and thanks to all the other 
editors. Great job. 

Len Cuccaro   Roanoke, Virginia 1957 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jacJ_v0ceuU#t=2


Hi Bob, 

Just viewed the video and it was great, making me want to go back & revisit. I lived 

on Jerusalem Ave across from Spindle Rd. Since a lot of my friends lived on the oth-

er side of Hicksville, I have fond memories of riding everywhere on my bike before I 

could drive. Some of our favorite places (once I could drive) was Frank's Alibi and 

the Plainview Diner on South Oyster Bay Rd in the shopping center. We would meet 

and have veal parm heroes and gin & tonics. Next to the movie the-

ater was the pawn shop (we called it the hock shop) where we 

would find all sorts of treasures. Friday night brought our usual trip 

to the Farmer's Market (I had forgotten that it burned down!). Then 

there were the ice creams at Gertz and Pizza D'Amore.... 

Great memories, thanks for renewing them! 

Rich Greguski '65 

Here are some hyperlinks to videos created on You Tube by Buffalo Bob Casale 

 

I Pledge Allegiance To The Flag 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f4sj4kUD5TA 

 

Hicksville High School Class of 1963 Photo Gallery 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=36PyCLGeeUU 

 

1963 Hicksville High 50 Year Reunion Preview  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2fU5MjCjHCQ 

 

Hicksville High School, Hicksville, NY Class of 1962 Fifty Year Reunion http://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=joyi_5uxlXE 

 

Honoring Hicksville H.S. New York Servicemen and Women  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-G3YcB9TItM 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f4sj4kUD5TA
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=36PyCLGeeUU
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2fU5MjCjHCQ
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=joyi_5uxlXE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-G3YcB9TItM


Hi  

My name is Chris Schnetzer (class of 65). Actually, today is my birthday and I had all my children 

over. This was good because I had a hard time opening your web page. Of course the kids being 

very computer savvy were able to help me. I currently live down in Boynton Beach FL. I noticed 

they were building a memorial with all the Vietnam vet names on it. Also could you give me the 

names of anybody that lives in the south Florida area.  I will be looking forward to hear from you.  

Regards 

Chris 
Hi Chris, 

You can join our alumni members of HHS by simply using the subscription box in the 
upper left of our homepage at: 

http://hixnews.com/ 

The membership is free of charge. 

You can peruse our entire membership at the following link: 

HixNews Subscribers Name & Class List  

 H. Lichtenstein 

Happy Birthday, Chris! 

I’m in Boca Raton since ’92 (yeah, just moved in time for Andrew). 

Love being down here don’t you? 

David Rubin ’82             &         David with Beth 

http://hixnews.com/
https://spreadsheets.google.com/ccc?key=0AotQODgt_QnNdG95aDlFakRDZHBqTHB3djFSMEJET2c&hl=en


A note sent to John Tranchino from Joe Carfora… 

Hi Jay, 

Thanks to the IT expertise of Tony Plonski, a Class of ’64 member of our Project Team, we now have the List of 
Names for the Memorial sorted by class year, wherever the class year is known.  This should enable you to get the 
quotes you need for using the laser bonding on stainless steel method of listing the names alphabetically by gradu-
ating class year, regardless of school attended (albeit the majority of our list attended HHS). 

Here are details from the List sorted by class year: 

For 479 names, 25% of our List of 1,881 names, we either know the school, but not the year or do not know ei-
ther.  If we cannot resolve some of these by the time we are ready to engrave, they will have to be listed as 
“unknown class year”. 

The rest of the list, covering years from 1937 through 1974, follows a slowly ascending bell curve, with a pretty 
rapid descent. 

107 total names from 1937 through 1958 

1,176 names from 1959 through 1969 (63% of the list), with a peak of 172 names in 1966 

None of this is surprising, but it clearly shows where the majority of those who served during the Vietnam Era 
came from as far as class years are concerned.  I’m sure if we were able to fill in the information for all 479 names 
where we don’t yet know class year, they would pretty much follow the above distribution. Please let us know 
when you have the quotes. 

Best regards, 

Joe   

Dear Editor, 

On Monday, May 26, the United Veterans of Hicksville will be holding Hicksville's Memorial Day Parade and 

Ceremonies. The host organization for this year's parade is the Hicksville Veterans of Foreign Wars, William M. 

Gouse Jr. Post 3211.  As Commander of the Post, I am this year's Parade Chairman.  I would like to invite any of 

Hicksville's veterans to march in this year's parade.  If they would like to march with a banner "Hicksville High 

Alumni Veterans" or something to that affect, I would definitely find a spot for them in the parade.  Anyone inter-

ested, can contact me through my email address or through HixNews. Also, since I am the emcee of the Memorial 

Day Ceremonies at the Middle School (we knew it as the Jr. High) and I will mention our Vietnam Era Veterans 

project.  School Superintendent Bright did mention the project last year in her address, which means there should 

be no problem with me mentioning it this year. 

Attached are two pictures from last year's ceremonies. 

First picture: the WWI Memorial with the wreaths from the var-

ious organizations (The Vietnam Era Memorial will be about 

15' to the viewers left of this one)  

Second picture: the various veteran organizations with their 

banners 

Semper Fi 

Bill Walden 
Continued on next page 



The University of Illinois really knows its stains. In fact, they have a website 

that tells you how to get rid of every stain you can think of. 

Tri it out for fun and if you get caught with a stain. 

http://web.extension.illinois.edu/stain/ 

I get so many stains on my shirts, my wife can take the shirt, dip it in 

water and get soup! 

Hi Bill! 

It’s a great idea to invite the HHS Alumni Veterans to march with you this year!  Only 
wish I could be there, but I’ll be engrossed in our move to Florida by then, while we 
build our new home there. 

Best regards, 

Joe Carfora 

FINALLY BOOKED MY FAVORITE EVER SHOW! 

 

Harri Molese 

Booking: BLUE BLOODS - G&G Talent Mgmt - Angela Gulizio  

HARRI MOLESE, Booked: BLUE BLOODS Episode 419 "Secret Arrangements" 

Role: Elderly Lady 

Represented By:G&G Talent Mgmt - Angela Gulizio Casting Director: Bowling/

Miscia Casting Additional Notes:First off a HUGE THANK YOU to Bowling/

Miscia Casting!! 

Thank you for recognizing Harri as the awesome talent that she is. Harri has 

booked the Role of Elderly Lady on BLUE BLOODS EPISODE 419 "SECRET ARRANGEMENTS" Harri is an 

amazing person and actor. 

Disclaimer: All links have been 

visited by our staff and appear 

safe but please use caution, anti-

virus and common sense when vis-

iting any links on the web. 

http://web.extension.illinois.edu/stain/
http://shar.es/Rbn8H


Thanx, Buf. I liked the birthday card a lot. 

Henry Lichtenstein 1959 

Disclaimer: All links have been 

visited by our staff and appear 

safe but please use caution, anti-

virus and common sense when vis-

iting any links on the web. 

This tribute was submitted by Bill Walden… 

Welcome Home!  

Please share this with all veterans 

from all past & present wars. 

http://www.beforeyougo.us/play_byg_vn 

Thank you HixNews for the card and for 

thinking of us. It’s always nice to be re-

minded of our happy marriage. 

Jennifer & Pete Foster 1957 

http://www.beforeyougo.us/play_byg_vn


Thank you for the card and thinking of me. It 

was much appreciated. Hope all is going well in 

your world. Take care! 

Fred Fulco 1960 

Dear HixNews 

Thank you for the card and for thinking of me. It was much appreciated. The card was hysterical. 

Tom Manaskie 1960 

Thanks to Kathy McDonald Corey 1960 for this… 

Bet you play this video twice  

This is really cute....    

Don't know how they do it, but I like it. 

 http://www.youtube.com/embed/pfxB5ut-KTs?rel=0 

and this, too 

Paper Is Dead? 

It has been said that paper is dead ... 

It' s only 39 seconds so please watch it all...the irony 

won't be lost on you. 

http://www.youtube.com/embed/V_gOZDWQj3Q?

rel=0 

Disclaimer: All links have been visited by our staff 

and appear safe but please use caution, anti-virus 

and common sense when visiting any links on the 

web. 

http://www.youtube.com/embed/pfxB5ut-KTs?rel=0
http://www.youtube.com/embed/V_gOZDWQj3Q?rel=0
http://www.youtube.com/embed/V_gOZDWQj3Q?rel=0


Bob & the rest of the gang at HixNews 

Thank you for the card and for thinking of 
me. It was a milestone birthday and your 
thoughts were greatly appreciated. 

Carole Ferguson Snyder 1961 & Don and 
Carole at a flower show Disney World 

49 years and still smooching. Janet and I just got 
back from a Panama Canal cruise in celebration of 
our anniversary. Thank you and the Team for all 
you do. 

Janet McMenamin and Harry 
Butcher 1962  

Thanks for the birthday card and everything you do. That was a super 
presentation you created for our Fifty Year reunion. 

Elliot Gorlin 1963 



Thank you for the card and for thinking of me. I always enjoy getting them. Can’t be-
lieve another year has gone by. Keep up the fantastic work, Bob (and the rest of the 
HixNews gang). You’re awesome! 

Beverly Fetz White 1967 

Dear HixNews 

Thanks for reminding me that I’m another year older! I really appreciate you re-
membering. 

Tony Bellacera 1966  

The gang at HixNews 

Thank you for the card and thinking of me. It was much 
appreciated. Can’t wait to share with my husband. 

Michelle Lauer 1967 and Bob Bader 



Dear HixNews 

Thank you for the card and warm wishes and for re-
minding me how long it has been since graduation day! 
It was much appreciated. Truly! Thanks also for all you 
do to keep the newsletter going. 

Susan Ambrico Smith 1968 

Thank you for the birthday wishes. 

Kathy McManus Bock 1976  

Anne Marie Wright 1960 

George Lien 1961 

Robert Bialick 1970 



Barbara Weber Kneuppel 1961 

Joan Brandt McCue 1962 

Judy Marcus Shivers 1964 

(w/ Bob Flanagan) 

Sandy Notov Katz 1965 



Joanne Tracy Arnold 1967 

Howie Bell 1968 

Bruce Goldmacher 1967 

Susan Garrett Cullen 1956 



I am looking for Irene Hyman, who graduated from HHS in either 1958 or 1959. We went to college together 

up in Boston. Carol Peters and I are hoping you can help us. We have no idea of her married name. If you 

could, contact Irene and ask her to contact me at either xxx-xxx-xxxx or <email hidden for safety> 

Thank you for any help you can give us. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Caggiano Litchfield 

Joan 

I'm working on your request. Irene was in the class of 1959 and was classmates with Ann Sullivan Kinsella and 

my sister, Eileen Casale. Irene's married name is Friedman and I'm pretty sure she is in touch with Ann, so I sent 

an email to Ann's daughter, Kelly, asking Ann for an email address. 

Kelly and I worked together in Hicksville at a plumbing supply store. I am retired now and living in Augusta, 

Georgia. 

Will let you know when I find out about Irene's contact information. 

Buffalo Bob Casale 

What high school did you attend??? And Carol Peters???  

Continued on next page 

Added to "Looking for People" list. 

Best, Henry 

Bob 

Thanks so much for your prompt help. Carol Peters is from Martha's Vineyard and I'm from Boston. We were 

roommates with Irene, and kept in touch after school for awhile. I hope you have success in getting her email 

address. 

Again I so pleased you helped. 

Thanks 

Joan 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/ccc?key=0AotQODgt_QnNdHV5cTM3dWUtMFpMRUNXYnFBQkQ1MXc&hl=en#gid=0


You contacted me about 10 days ago saying you thought you might have an email address for Irene Hyman. I 

thought maybe you had lost my email address. I do appreciate all the information you can give me. 

If I had her husband first name, I could look them up in White Pages. 

Thanks so much for your help. 

Joan  

I sent a note to someone I worked with years ago. Her mom was very close to Irene. Kelly just hasn't responded 

yet. She will!!! I just sent another note. Keep your fingers crossed. I will let you know as soon as I know some-

thing. I believe Irene's husband passed away. 

Bob 

Hi Bob, 

I'm so sorry.  You ended up in my junk mail I'm so very sorry to hear about Joyce. How are you doing? This 

place sucks. Totally different then when you were here.  Miss you & the old gang everyday! 

How are you holding up with the snow down there?  It's got to be pretty difficult dealing with that kind of 

weather in an area where it hardly occurs.   

Unfortunately, my mom doesn't have an email address for Irene but I do have a phone # xxx-xxx-xxxx. My 

mom doesn't really do much with email.   

Love ya & miss ya, 

Kelly Xoxo 

Bob 

Bingo. I talked to Irene on Wednesday night. We are already planning a small reunion. Without you I never 

could have found her. I was totally amused that she left New York. She always seemed like the NY girl. Thank 

you so much for your help. 

Joan  

Joan 

Irene lives in Las Vegas. Try this phone number and let me know if you connect. # (702) 363-9447.  

Good Luck. My sister also lives in Vegas and my brother in law is a federal judge. 

Regards 

Bob 



We’re the current owners of a house at 121 Fourth Street, across the street from the old high school (now mid-

dle school). 

We’re trying to locate the owners before 1962, FREDERICK KOCH, DOROTHY KOCH BEATTY, and EM-

MA KOCH ROEBER. It appears their family built the house around 1926, and were in some way connected to 

it until they sold to a family named Sodaitis. We located the Sodaitises but have had no luck with the Kochs. 

If you could please send out an inquiry to your alumni it would be a great help. Any cost of course would be 

repaid. 

Because of our schedules it would be appreciated if you could please contact us at <contact the editors for the 

email address>. 

Thank you for any help you can give us. 

Marlene and Darren Thomas 

Musical Brain Teasers 

50’s Music—guess the song before time runs out! 

http://www.funtrivia.com/html5/index.cfm?qid=201326 

http://www.funtrivia.com/html5/index.cfm?qid=172110 

http://www.funtrivia.com/html5/index.cfm?qid=334872 

Disclaimer: All links have been visited by our staff 

and appear safe but please use caution, anti-virus 

and common sense when visiting any links on the 

web. 

http://www.funtrivia.com/html5/index.cfm?qid=201326
http://www.funtrivia.com/html5/index.cfm?qid=172110
http://www.funtrivia.com/html5/index.cfm?qid=334872


The following was submitted by Bill Dylewski from the class of 1962. 

Additional comments from our readers would be appreciated so we can gain an overall 

prospective from the majority regarding their opinion of the current design of HixNews. 

The editors have tweaked the layout over the years since our first website entry back in 

2005. Thanks!!! 

Your editors… 

  

Hi Bob 

 

Regarding your call for help with this months newsletter, I think all the "thank yous" you receive for re-

membering one's birthday, anniversary, and just about anything else, don't really belong in the .pdf  part 

of newsletter.  This personal info could/should all be put on a link in the orange frame for alumni to view 

at their discretion, given their interest. 

 

Also, the frame's aspect of the HixNews site should be done away with. No one can bookmark a page that 

they might want to save for future viewing by clicking on "Book Mark This Page" button in their browser 

without knowing the basic key strokes to do it. A simple web page link  like this provides a  clean, easy 

to use homepage where you can have any amount of links and it would be easy to use.  

 

Another might be what about a Google Map that shows where the readers of HixNews live? People might 

find out that a classmate may be living just around the corner and not know it. It doesn't have to be pin-

pointed to the exact address and the alumnus/alumna would have the choice to opt in or not. 

 

Finally, a HixNews help page addition could bring people with a problem to the page and someone with 

the knowledge to answer the question also to the page. Email's could be semi-encrypted if the reader 

would want immediate response instead of waiting a mont for the next news letter. Example would be to 

use the word (At) instead of the symbol above the number 2 key, and (DOT) instead of the period before 

the com end of the meal. Example would be…"You can contact me at NAME At MAILPROVIDER 

DOT COM.  instead of name@mailprovider.com. The reader of the email should be able to decipher the 

above and reply to the request. 

 

Keep up your good work. 

 

Bill, '62 



Disclaimer: All links have been visited by our staff and 

appear safe but please use caution, anti-virus and com-

mon sense when visiting any links on the web. 

Thanks to Joan Siegl class of 1961 for this item… 

This is an upgrade from the toy one!!! 

After this winter…maybe some of us might be checking into this snowplow! Enjoy! 

  Worth seeing even if you live in  Florida! 

.....you gotta see this snowplow. Click Below: 

     Snowplow 

How many do you want???????? 

DID YOU KNOW??? 

 
21. Sticking bicycle chain? Use Pam no-stick cooking spray. 
22. Pam will also remove paint, and grease from your hands! Keep a can in your garage for your hubby. 
23. Peanut butter will remove ink from the face of dolls. 
24. When the doll clothes are hard to put on, sprinkle with cornstarch and watch them slide on. 
25. Heavy dandruff: Pour vinegar over your scalp! 
26. Body paint: Crisco mixed with food coloring. Heat the Crisco in a microwave. Pour it into an empty film 
container and mix with the food color of your choice! 
27. Tie Dye T-shirt: Mix a solution of Kool Aid in a container; tie a rubber band around a section of the T-shirt 
and soak. 
28. Preserving a newspaper clipping: Use a large bottle of club soda and cup of milk of magnesia. Soak for 20 
min. and let dry. Your clipping will last many years. 
29. A Slinky will hold toast and CD's! 
30. To keep goggles and glasses from fogging, coat with Colgate toothpaste. 
31. Wine stains: Pour Morton’s salt onto the stain, and watch the wine absorb into the salt. 
32. To remove wax: Cover the stain with a paper towel. Use an iron to gently iron over the wax stain, it will 
absorb into the towel. 
33. Remove labels off glassware etc: Rub with Peanut butter! 
34. Baked on food: Fill a container with water. Use a Bounce paper softener sheet. The static from the Bounce 
sheet will cause the baked on food to adhere to it. Soak overnight. Also, you can use 2 Efferdent tablets and 
soak overnight! 
35. Crayon on the wall: Colgate toothpaste and brush it! 
36. Dirty grout: Use Listerine. 
37. Stains on clothes: Colgate toothpaste. 
38. Grass stains: Use Karo Syrup. 
39. Grease Stains: Use Coca Cola, it will also remove grease stains from the driveway overnight. We know it 
will take erosion from car batteries! 
40. Fleas in your carpet? Use “20 Mule Team Borax”. Sprinkle and let stand for 24 hours. Maybe this will 
work if you get them back again.  

More next month! I just find ‘em, I don’t vouch for ‘em :) 

http://www.youtube.com/watch_popup?v=tPg1ZMiC9pA


I no longer live in California, I moved to Colorado! 

Thanks 

Joe Milich 1968 

P.S Fats Domino...at the reunion...is that for real? 



Paul Wolkiewicz 1964 

Please add my name to your alumni list. 

Claire Rivoire Proctor of  1971 

Paul Wolkiewicz 1964 

Claire, 

We will be happy to do so. Simply use the Subscribe box 
in the upper left of our homepage at: http://hixnews.com/ 

There was a Cathy Proctor in my Class of 1959. Any re-
lation? 

Best 

 H. Lichtenstein 

HixNews Systems  

Cathy is Paul's oldest sister. (He is #5 out 
of 6 kids.) Paul graduated in '69.  

Claire (Rivoire) ‘71and Paul Proctor  

Would never have guessed your maiden name. 

Fellow editors, this dear woman was the best baby 
sitter a kid ever had! 

Love ya, Claire! 

David Rubin ‘82 

Editor 
Love you too, Dave! I knew you when 
you were in diapers! 



Bob 

Just a short note to let you know that fellow 1963 classmate 

Hillary (Reda) Buzen Van-Scoy passed away yesterday. Please add her name 
to the "IN MEMORIAM" page on HixNews. 

Thanks 

Elliot Gorlin 1963 

To all the editors at HHS Alumni News: 

Please include in the next issue the following note, re, the passing of my sis-
ter: "The family of  

Mildred Polsenski, a June 1964 graduate of HHS, wishes to inform her class-
mates that she passed away on November 23, 2012 after a long ill-
ness. Mildred had moved from Hicksville to East Meadow in her last years 
to better facilitate her medical care."  

Thank you in advance to the editors and staff that 
take action upon this request. 

All the best, 

Marty Polsenski '59 



Editors, You all do a great job with the newsletter and I have 
enjoyed learning about some of my classmates.  

I wanted to you to include my older brother, Warren, in the "In Memoriam" List. 

Warren Galke graduated from HHS in 1965. His classmates my remember him 
walking to class in his long leg braces and crutches after polio left his lower ex-
tremities paralyzed. Warren went on to graduate with a 
degree in Biochemistry from Cornell and a PhD in Public 
Health from UNC Chapel Hill. He became an expert on 
lead poisoning and was working for NIH at the time of his 
passing from complications following treatment for colon 
cancer on December 5, 2006. 

Thanks. 

Doug Galke 1968 

Hi guys, 

You may want to add several names to the IN MEMORIAM page for 1978.  

The deceased are: 

(died over 20 years ago in a car accident on the Sagtikos/Sunken Meadow Parkway, 

while very pregnant) 

Also, I'm not sure if Rocco Marciano graduated from HHS (or possibly a private 

school, either way it would be 1978.  He also passed from cancer within the last 2 

years. 

Stay well & God Bless, 

Marie Franzese Watts 

Editor note: 

Did not find Rocco Marciano on Classmates 

or Face book 

Kevin Drummond  Ellen Schnebel Charles Wayte 



First, thanks for the good work you continue to do for all of us. My very close friend Charles Wilson 
passed away about 5 years ago. He was a member of ’56 or’57 and I’d like to see his name in the Obituary 
column. Thanks 

Frank Scarangella ‘55 

Bob and the Gang, 

Thank you all for the newsletter every month. 

I was saddened to read of Stephen O'Brien's passing. I remember him well. We were friends for a while and I 
remember his penchant for learning. And, he could draw the outline of the United States in about fifteen sec-
onds in perfect proportion! I remember having a crush on his sister Eileen, too. 

I see it is now over half a century since the passing of Bruce Sollod. I've been trying to find a copy of his obi-
tuary but have been unable to do so. Jimmy Kansas, Keith Thomas and I were with Bruce that day, walking 
home from Richie Lee's house, when the tragedy happened. It still haunts me to this day. 

If his obituary can be located, then please direct me. Thanks. 

All the best… 

Dennis Listort 1964 

Hi Bob, 

Sorry to bother you again. 

I tried finding the newspaper article of Bruce's death at the Newsday site 

but was unable to locate it. I can't recall any of the names of other Long Island newspapers at the time which 

might have carried the story. If you can lead me to any articles concerning the tragic accident, then I would be 

most appreciative. For some reason, the memories of that day so long ago are particularly hellish to me now. 

Thank you. 

Dennis 
Editor Note…I searched Archives, Ancestry, Legacy & Tribute and found nothing. 

I did find a record for his brother David A. Sollod who graduated with me in 

1961… 

BORN: 29 Dec 1942 

Died: 17 Aug 1998 



Thanks to Carl Probst from the class of 1959 for the following… 

Click on any date on the calendar 

and why was your birthday the 1st one you chose?... 

http://www.thisdaytrivia.com/pickaday.php

